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IMPORTANT NOTICE

All the students of various courses are hereby informed that the ATKT

Examination for all semesters will be held from 10th June 2019. Since the

Examinations are held in June 2019 there will not be any ATKT Examination

in October 2019.

Please fill the ATKT Forms as per the notice dated 03-05-2019 displayed

on the college notice board and website. The detailed Time Table for these

Examinations are displayed on the college notice board.

All the Unsuccessful students in the above ATKT examination/s can only

appear in February/lVlarch2020 Examination which please note.
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Date: 07-05-2019
Dr.Ancy Jose

Principal


